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Reagan Walker

From: Lake Worth Drainage District <info@lwdd.net>
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2016 2:57 PM
To: Reagan Walker
Subject: LWDD Weather Update - October 3, 2016

 

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here  
 

  

 

Weather Update  

Your are receiving this email because you have expressed an interest or are the designated flood 
control/drainage entity.  

 

The District is closely monitoring the track of Hurricane Matthew.  
  
As of 2pm today, the National Hurricane Center has pushed the storm slightly to the 
west, skimming Palm Beach County through Jacksonville. Chance of tropical storm 
force winds for some coastal areas of Palm Beach County is between 30 and 40 
percent. Residents should monitor local news stations for tracking updates. 
 
At this time, no neighborhood discharge control structures within the boundaries of 
LWDD should be opened. Property Managers/Residential Associations should take 
time now to ensure community control structures, swales, drains and outfall pipes are 
in working order and have an unobstructed flow. As needed, additional updates will be 
sent via email, Twitter and Facebook.  
  
Caution should always be applied when walking or driving through flooded areas. For 
life threatening emergencies dial 911. Visit our website at www.lwdd.net for more 
information on managing water.  
  
Thank you, 
Lake Worth Drainage District 
561-498-5363 
info@lwdd.net  
 

This message is only for those property owners within the boundary of the District. In general the District 
boundary is Okeechobee Blvd. to the Hillsboro Canal (or Broward County line) and from State Road 7 to 
I-95. For a map of the District click here. 
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All others should contact the Palm Beach County Emergency Management at 561-712-6400. 

 

 

Lake Worth Drainage District, 13081 Military Trail, Delray Beach, FL 33484 
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